
FROM THE DESK OF KJD­MD

As the New Year approaches, I wish each and every one of you much peace and
joy, and a bit of luck for good measure. You are most assuredly deserving.... 

It is tradition that the clinic be closed for a portion of the Holidays, and this
year is no exception. Office hours will continue until Tuesday, December 22nd,
and recommence on Monday, January 4th, 2016.  

Judy and I extend the very best of the Season, full of love and laughter, friends
and family. May we experience all the health and happiness, hope and harmony
in the world.... 

All the best, 

Cheers,  
KJD­MD
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